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“We Can and We Will” 

 
 
 

 
May 21st 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
A Business Studies trip to Cadbury’s World has been arranged for Friday 22nd June.  The purpose of the trip is to 
investigate the Management and operations of a large business and link this experience to the topics we have 
been studying in class.  During the trip students will get a tour around Cadbury’s World and engage in an 
educational talk covering business recruitment and motivation.  
 
Students will meet in the dining hall to be registered and will be escorted to the mini buses, these will depart at 
8.45am from The Queen Elizabeth Academy.  The buses will return the students back to the school at 
approximately 3.05pm.  
 
All students must wear school uniform and may have their photo taken on the visit which could be placed on the 
school website, newsletters or media. 
 
The trip will cost £10.00 to cover the cost of entry, and the talk.  Students will also need to bring a packed lunch 
or money to buy lunch.  If you would like your child to attend this trip the reply slip, medical form and money will 
need to be returned to Mrs Jenkins by Friday 8th June.  Those not attending the trip are required to go to normal 
timetabled lessons. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding details of the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me and I shall be glad to 
assist in any way. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
M Jenkins (Mrs) 
Head of Business Studies 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..…….. 
 

Cadbury World Visit – June 22nd 2018  
 

Student’s name:……………………………………………….……..…….        Tutor Group:………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit that takes place on Friday 22nd June at Cadburys World, and 
provide the necessary £10.00. 
 
Signed…………………………………………..…………(Parent/Guardian)       Date:………………………………. 
 
Please return this permission slip, attached medical form and money to Mrs Jenkins, by Friday 8th June.    
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